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Wednesday 10th January 2024 

 

Dear Year One Parents and Carers, 

 

As part of our Toys topic this half term, we are excited to be having a visit from “The Specialists” on 

Friday 26th January 2024.  This will support and enhance our delivery of the history curriculum.   

 

The children will be finding out all about toys from the past and will enjoy a hands on, interactive 

experience, playing with and handling historical toys.   

 

We have had The Toy Specialists visit us in previous years and the children benefit from the day 

enormously.  It proves a very memorable and educational experience for them.  

 

The day will be subsidised by school but we are asking for your support with a donation of £3.50 

per child to help contribute to the cost.  Please could this be paid by Monday 22nd January 2024 on 

ParentPay. 

 

Thank you in advance, 

 

Mrs L. Fussey  (Year One Team Leader)  


